
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 9/18/2016 2:35:35 PM
Subject: Canada Task Force 1 - request for deployment

Greetings Mayor and Councillors,

I am writing to advise that Emergency Management BC has requested the deployment of resources 
from Canada Task Force 1 to supplement local emergency services in responding to flooding 
conditions in the Shuswap region. Our present understanding is that 2 houses in the vicinity of 
Scotch Creek have collapsed as a result of flooding and there is a need for additional specialized 
resources on the ground. 

VFRS is in the process of mobilizing a small reconnaissance group of 2-3 members, including 2 
dogs. 

We will provide further updates as we obtain more detail, including the potential for a larger 
deployment. 

If you have any immediate questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me or Chief 
McKearney. 

Paul
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